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Dated this day 20" of June, 2008.

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Mr. Ebrahim Tahasoni has been working in
this institute as senior instructor, web-site developer and assistant
supervisor from March 2005 (Farvardin 1384) up to date. With
diligence and hard-work he has been mentor and advisor to many
of our colleagues; and has always shown an abundance of
creativity, goodwill and team spirit.

To the best of our knowledge, he has the makings of a full-fledged
instructor of the English language and we wish him best of luck in
his every endeavour. It is worthy of notice that he is leaving this
institution for better prospects on his own free will and we will
surely miss his expertise in our every field of work.
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